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Jessica,
I am Jason Adams and I have been hired by Mr Mcneely as a consultant to assist with the
permits required for him to remove a building violation from a previous owner. A major
portion of the work involved includes rehabilitation of the area that is directly under and
adjacent to the unpermitted storage structures. We are very willing and open to work with all
of the associated agencies including the Yakima Nation in order to get this property back to a
suitable and sustainable ecosystem.

The location of the proposed new storage shed is directly adjacent to the road which was
previously excavated into the hillside many years ago.

I would really like to be able to have a meeting regarding this in order to find out more about
the survey you are requesting and what is all involved. 

Would it be possible to schedule a site visit with you at the location, in order for all of us to
better understand what we are looking to build and where, and also so that we can get a full
understanding of the survey request?

I am available at anytime as this project is my top priority.

Please feel free to call me at any time to dicsuss.
425-518-8786

We appreciate your help and acknowledge the historic value that our lands contain, and it is
our goal to work closely with everyone in this matter to preserve and maintain the area as
much as possible.

Thank You,
Jason Adams 
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